
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 
Qulliq Energy Corporation accepting Board of Directors 
applications 
 
Start Date: October 7, 2019 
End Date:  October 28, 2019 
Nunavut              30 sec 

 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) is currently accepting applications from Nunavut 

residents interested in serving on the QEC board. The corporation is looking for 

dedicated individuals from the territory with diverse educational backgrounds, 

leadership skills and vision to make a positive contribution to QEC. 

 

Successful candidates will be appointed for a three-year term as part of an ongoing 

recruitment process.  

 

Qulliq Energy Corporation is a territorial corporation owned by the Government of 

Nunavut. As the sole generator and distributor of electricity across the territory, 

QEC is committed to supplying safe, reliable and affordable energy. 

 

To apply, submit a cover letter and resume to Shelly McLeod at 

smcleod@qec.nu.ca by October 28, 2019. 

### 
 

Media Contact: 

Renee Boucher 

Acting Manager, Corporate Communications 

Qulliq Energy Corporation 

(867) 979-7524 

rboucher@qec.nu.ca 
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